
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Our team is fast at work organizing The Holiday Boutique which will run the week of 

December 12th. 

 
Here is a quick list of dates that have to do with plans & paperwork activity & what 

correspondence you will see circulating to and from school.  

November 17th: Parent Notification will be sent via Thursday Folder with each child’s 

Peppermint Lane Budget Envelope attached.  Please help make the Holiday Boutique a 
success by volunteering your time.  You can sign up on the BVE website under Sign-

Up Genius volunteer opportunities. 
 

December 7th: Little Shopper Budget Envelopes due. 

December 12th – December 16th: The Gift of Giving begins. A master schedule of 

each classroom’s shopping day will be posted on the BVE Website. 

Other things the team would like to share: 

When planning your budget, please remember we offer various departments to 

shop from: boys, girls, parents, grandparents, babies, teachers, and of course 
pets! 

If your child prefers shopping outside the Holiday Boutique, we will be offering a 
craft table for children to create their own gifts while their classmates shop. 

 
Finally, please feel free to contact Michelle Brownlow 

michelle.brownlow@verizon.net with any comments or suggestions.  

As always, thank you for supporting BVE!  

 

The Holiday Boutique Team 

Jen Anton, Michelle Brownlow, Laura Corcoran, Julie Davis, Meredith Eater, Kerry Eron, Galina Gagnon, 
Paige Genuard, Abbe Kerskey, Bridget Loftus, Pam Pietro, Melissa Mollichella, Patrice Mollick, Nicole 

Rzepski, Kim Wojnicki,  & Becky Zeiser 
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